Kris McDuffy 5/4/2018
to me, Christine v

)

Mr. Dodgen,
We were preparing to send you a letter on Monday as my
assistant, Chris Hansen, has been out all week.

The essence of the letter is three-fold:
*I must uphold the decision to deny your volunteer application
at this time.

*You must refrain from communicating with families, staff or
students in a manner that would make them feel
uncomfortable.

*| am willing to meet again this summer to explore options as
to how to move forward.

In response to your two questions addressed in your email:
1) Yes
2) No

You can expect a follow-up letter sent to you early next week.
Take care. ~Kris McDuffy



